
 

 
East Syracuse Minoa High School, 6400 Fremont Road, East Syracuse, NY 13057   

 

January 23, 2022  
 
 
 
Dear Director, 
 
On behalf of the East Syracuse-Minoa Marching Band and Winter Guard Boosters, I would like to thank you for 
choosing to compete at the 2022 ESM Winter Guard Spartan Spectacular.  We are so excited to be in person 
again and look forward to hosting you all!  Here at ESM, we have a large, knowledgeable and friendly support 
group eager to serve you. 
 
Attached please find a Guard Data Sheet to be completed and returned to us no later than February 4, 2022 to 
aid us in our planning. Additionally, we ask that all program information and photographs you wish to have 
included in the 2022 Spartan Spectacular Show Program be in our hands NO LATER than February 4, 2022 as 
well.   
 
Program materials may be emailed to jsullivan67@twcny.rr.com.  Please send your materials in a .jpg or .pdf 
format.  Please note that photographs and show program information received after this date will not be included 
in the show program. 

 
I have also included a copy of the show day schedule. I will follow up with an updated copy of this schedule, 
including room assignments, a few weeks prior to the show date. 
 
*Please note, and as you will see, we will be holding two separate shows (and two separate retreats) in 
order to be mindful of our current capacity restrictions at ESM.   I would ask that you please share with 
your guard families that if they only have a child or children competing in one portion of the show, they 
only purchase a ticket for that portion.  Following the first show and retreat, we will be asking those 
guests to exit the gym and school to prepare for guests attending the second show.   
Should families have children performing in both shows, we understand they may want to attend both. 
As a result, our tickets prices will be as follows: 
1 show = $5 
Both shows = $8 
Five and under = free 
 

Data Sheets and program materials due by Friday, February 4, 2022 
 
We are looking forward to working with you and seeing you on February 19th!  Should you have any questions in 
the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me at jsullivan67@twcny.rr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jaime Sullivan 
Show Chair 
 
Marcie Derito, Director 
Anthony Viega 
ESMHS Concert Band, Spartan Marching Band, Winter Guards & Winter Percussion Ensemble 
East Syracuse Minoa Central High School 
 
 

mailto:jsullivan67@twcny.rr.com
mailto:jsullivan67@twcny.rr.com

